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	Nursery


	This week the children have been listening to the story 'Five Minutes Peace'. They have talked about the characters and how they are feeling in different parts of the story. The children then talked about the different rooms in their homes and completed a cutting and sticking activity where they had to match the correct furniture to the correct room. The children also had the opportunity to sequence pictures about their morning. They talked about the different things they do from when they get up until they get to school. Well done everyone. You have worked really hard this week!

	Reception

	
	This week we have been reviewing our Maths skills. In number, we have been ordering numbers, doing 1 more and 1 less and practising our adding and taking away. In shape, space and measure, we have been going over 2D/3D shapes and their properties and using language to do with size, weight and capacity. Please remember to bring in your favourite book (fiction or non-fiction) on Monday to share with the class. 

	Year 1

	1C
	This week in Numeracy we have been doing lots of measuring! We used rulers to measure some snakes and caterpillars using centimetres. We compared the weight of different objects and ordered them from heaviest to lightest. We also looked at different amounts of liquid in jugs and described them as full, empty, half-full and nearly full. In IPC we began to think about different types of transport from the past and compared them with the transport of today.

	1N
	In 1N this week we have been sorting animals by their features e.g. wings, legs, antennae. In Literacy we have been writing our own version of the song 'Oh I do like to be beside the seaside'. In Numeracy we have been looking at measurements and have compared and ordered lengths and weights.

	1W
	This week in 1W we have been extremely busy! In our Numeracy work we have been comparing length, weight and capacity to find the longest, heaviest or most full things. In Literacy, we have been looking at seaside poems. We have even had a go at writing our own using adjectives and description. In IPC we have started looking at Transport in the Past, building up to our trip in June to the Black Country Museum!

	Year 2

	2A
	Well done to everyone in Year 2 this week! Everyone has worked super hard and I am proud of you all! We have been busy completing our SATs and we all tried out hardest which was wonderful to see! On Friday, we had our Fun Day and it was a nice treat to end this busy week with.

	2D
	Wow - what a week! We have all worked really hard to complete our tests this week. It has been a very busy week, but we have still managed to have lots of fun. Miss Douglas is incredibly proud of how hard we have worked this week. Well done Year Two; have a nice relaxing weekend!

	2M
	Well done to all the children for their excellent, hard work this week on their tests. The children have made us all very proud of the effort they put in. The children enjoyed their fun day and their well deserved rest! Well done again to the gold card winners who enjoyed their extra time on the fun day. Keep working hard!
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	Year 3

	3B
	This week in Literacy, 3B have completed their narrative poem based on a Pharaoh’s funeral. The children have focused on writing noun phrases and similes. In Numeracy the children have been counting money, recognising different coins and adding them together. In Science the children carried out an investigation on magnets, finding out which magnets were the strongest. In IPC the children painted their clay beetles that they made last week.

	3R
	This week in 3R we had lots of fun painting our scarab beetles that we made last week! In literacy we have been writing our very own narrative poems and in numeracy we have been working on money. In science we carried out an experiment to find the strongest magnet and our results were very interesting! Well done to Seyena and Hashim for excellent homework last week! Keep it up!

	3W
	In 3W this week we have been turning the classroom into a shop to help us with a numeracy topic, money! We have been very busy buying and totalling amounts. In literacy we are writing a narrative poem about an Egyptian funeral, using rhyming couplets and similes. We have also been making scarab beetles out of clay and painting them to display in our classroom.

	Year 4

	4A
	This week in Literacy, we have been revising grammatical terminology in preparation for test week next week. In IPC, we have researched key dates and created our own Viking timelines. In Science we have conducted an investigation on sound insulators by making our own ear protectors.

	4C
	In 4C this week, we have looked at designing our own instrument in Science. We have been thinking about how we can change the pitch and volume of the instrument using our previous Science knowledge. In Numeracy, we have been continuing with our work on coordinates and have this week been plotting points to complete different polygons. We have also looked at translation of shapes from one position to another.

	4M
	In 4M this week we have been evaluating our necklaces in IPC. As well as this we have been practising our overarm and underarm throwing skills to try to hit wickets in PE. In Numeracy, we have looked at translating shapes and constructing polygons. In Literacy we have been recapping grammatical vocabulary that we have learnt this year.

	Year 5

	5B
	In 5B this week we have been working hard in literacy to re-write our own version of ‘The Highwayman’, focusing on figurative language and parenthesis for extra detail. In maths, we have all been continuing our unit of time. We were able to manage our own time effectively in school playing the time maths trail. We have also been finding out all about the lifecycle of plants and birds, in science. Keep up the hard work 5B!

	5C
	In 5C we have been writing our own version of The Highwayman to include figurative language. We have been completing tasks connected to ‘time’ in maths and thoroughly enjoyed our maths trail. In science we have begun looking at the life cycles of plants and animals. In ICT we have begun researching for our project on The British Empire. What a busy week!  Star of the week last week was Mikail; well done! 

	5H
	In 5H we have been learning all about digital and analogue time and even enjoyed a maths trail, with activities all around the school.  We have been using figurative language in literacy to write our own stanzas of The Highwayman and in IPC we have been looking at settlements in American colonies. A super hard-working week 5H; keep it up!

	Year 6

	6S
	This week in 6S, we have been creating two pieces of independent writing. This has been an opportunity for children to showcase how effective their writing has become and also displays all the different writing and grammar techniques they can apply to engage the reader in different ways. The first piece was based on the WW1 film 'War Horse' and focused heavily on action and the second piece was an adaption of short animated clip 'The Girl and the Fox' which featured elements of tension.

	6T
	This week in 6T, the children have completed two pieces of writing showcasing all of the techniques they have learnt this year. They have written a short piece based on the film 'War Horse' and a whole narrative about a main character's struggle to survive. The children have demonstrated they can use a range of punctuation including semi-colons, inverted commas and dashes. Whilst writing, they had to consider the effect of their sentence structures and vocabulary choices.

	6W
	In 6W this week, we have been writing our final pieces of SATs writing. Using all of the language features and techniques that we have learnt throughout the year, we have been able to write two fantastic texts. We wrote a dramatic description based on the film 'War Horse' and our own narrative based on 'The Girl and the Fox'. These were enjoyable to read and the children should be proud!
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 20th May 2016





PUPIL ABSENCE





The local Government states that a pupil is persistently absent if their attendance is below 90% - that means being absent for half a day or more a week. All children’s attendance is monitored closely. Please ensure you inform the office of any reasons for absence. If no reason is given, it will be recorded as an unauthorised absence.















































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 13th May 2016


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
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�
KS1�
        RC�
    100%�
KS2�
6W�
99.67%�
�
REC�
RC�
    100%�
Year 3�
3W�
96.00%�
�
Year 1�
1N�
98.67%�
Year 4�
4C�
98.97%�
�
Year 2�
2D�
98.67%�
Year 5�
5B�
99.31%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6W�
99.67%�
�
Punctuality�
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KS1 Winners�
2A�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
     3W/4A/6S�
    0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1C�
8 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
        4C�
   12 LATES�
�
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�
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DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





Thursday 26th May – SCHOOL CLOSES – NORMAL TIME


FRIDAY 27TH MAY – TEACHER TRAINING DAY


MONDAY 6TH JUNE – SCHOOL RE-OPENS


TUESDAY 7TH JUNE – YEAR 2- TRIP TO THINKTANK


WEDNESDAY 8 JUNE – YEAR 6 – TRIP STAFFORD REGIMENT MUSEUM


THURSDAY 9TH JUNE – YEAR 6 – TRIP STAFFORD REGIMENT MUSEUM


FRIDAY 10TH – 13TH JUNE – KINGSWOOD WEEKEND


MONDAY 13TH JUNE – FILM CLUB




















 



































Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18








HEALTH & SAFETY


REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS


Please park responsibly when dropping and picking up your children. Please do not stop in the middle of the road.








MESSAGE FROM NURSERY


Please do not allow your children to play in the Nursery playground or on the equipment.





Unicef Article: 31


       MR STINK DVDs – Last Chance to buy


A few sets are still available to purchase.


Disc sets contain a DVD of the production and a disc of photographs for computer viewing and printing. Sets are available from the office at a cost of £4.00 per set.








Kids Club May Half Term


Kids Club will be opening from May 31st to 3rd June. If you would like your child to come and join in the fun, please contact either Clare or Lucy on 07940 555 263. 


Alternatively you may collect a form from Kids Club.
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“Together we are stronger"








